EXECUTIVE REPORT – LUTHERAN MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER NAR
 January 22, 2022 meeting
*InterFaith Board 
We are still not meeting, since no one stepped up to be the Facilitator couple.  However, an updated roster has been put together, so we at least have current information on contacts.  That will be listed within the GLM website. The Methodists seem to have a consistent virtual inter-faith Journey Group. [see Jan. 2022 Living in the Vine]
*Best Practices
Prestons will be representing LME at the Best Practices for Ministry Conference in Phoenix, February 17-19.  If someone from your church is attending, invite them to stop by our booth to say hi!

*Succession for NAR Execs

First of all please join us in prayer that couples will be “called” to accept a nomination for these two positions.  It may be you.  It may be someone you respect.  Just please give this prayerful consideration.

Over the next month, Prestons or Hartmans will give you a phone call to touch base with you and ask for your possible nominations.  Once we have a roster of nominees, we will contact them directly to see if they are willing to be put on a slate, and to answer any questions they may have. 
